
Posted 2.13.23 

Wakefield School District – SAU 101 

 
 

~ Notice Public Forum ~  
 
 

Paul School in conjunction with the Wakefield Police Department will present a 
Public Forum on School Safety 

 
When: Wednesday February 15, 2023 

 
Time: 6:00PM 

 
Location: Paul School Library 

       60 Taylor Way 
                      Sanbornville NH 03872 

 
 

There may be a quorum of the Wakefield School Board in attendance. 
 

 

 
 
 
 


